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To the committee,I have lived on the northern beaches for some 45 years ,married with adult 
children,retired business man. 
Re the northern beaches tunnel. 
I consider this idea to be dumb,,making no sense, This will lead to over population  
traffic blockage ,more building works for no benefit. 
The other suggestion of a tunnel to open up western NSW via the mountain is one of the better 
forward planning ideas for many a year. The prospect of tourism,transport , 
and benefit to all of NSW is brilliant. 
Committee do not stuff up one area while you have the opportunity to develope the rest of the 
state.and achieve a brilliant result for the WHOLE STATE. Thank you  
Richard Ware 


